Employment Opportunities for the
Kitimat Modernization Project

As the Kitimat Modernization Project (KMP) progresses, there
will be a need for Rio Tinto Alcan/Bechtel contractors to hire
additional workers. To promote local employment, beginning in
January 2011 a process will be put in place to match qualifications
and interests to the contractors’ needs on the project. Resumes
should be submitted in one of the two ways listed below. It is
recommended to submit an up-to-date resume even if one has been

submitted in the past.

Mail to: Bechtel Canada
(Employment Coordinator)
PO Box 198
Kitimat, BC V8C 2G7

Drop off: KMP Community Office
Kitimat City Centre Mall

Beginning February 14, a KMP representative will be available at
the following locations and times to assist with information
regarding employment opportunities.

Kitimat: KMP Community Office
254 City Centre
Tuesdays | pm — 4 pm

Kitamaat Village: Council Administration Office
500 Gitksan Avenue
Thursdays 1 pm — 4 pm




